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The MPCA should immediately begin working on restoring all Wild Rice Waters impaired due to
sulfate. The most efficient and common sense way to restore these waters is to set and enforce
sulfate discharge limits in mining NPDES permits. 

The MPCA should add Dark Lake to Minnesota's 2024 Draft Impaired Waters List.


